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Queen Street-Highway 7 Bus Rapid Transit  

Improvements between Kipling Avenue and east of Islington Avenue 
 

On May 18, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Region enter into an agreement with Metrolinx to undertake a technical feasibility 

study to investigate widening the constrained section of Highway 7, from Kipling 

Avenue to east of Islington Avenue for an estimated value not to exceed $500,000 

excluding HST, for the term of the agreement. 

2. The Commissioner of Public Works be authorized to execute the agreement on 

behalf of the Region.  

3. This report be circulated to Metrolinx and the City of Vaughan. 
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